
COVID–19 PRECATIONS AT 5F RANCH 

Considering the current events taking place due to COVID-19, our first and foremost concern is the 

health and well-being of our clients and staff for the fall 2020 whitetail deer hunting season in Texas. 

Therefore, 5F Ranch will observe distancing practices everywhere possible.  

We will be wearing masks during your hunt and all guides will wear masks while they are in the blinds 
with you.  

We ask you to bring a mask with you so we can all stay safe and enjoy each other’s company. 

We have an amazing state of the art hunting lodge. We boast 3 private rooms which we guarantee will 

be completely sanitized using CDC recommendations to the best of our ability for your protection. 

As for meals you have a couple of options. You can have us do the cooking for you and deliver to the 

door or we will provide planned meals that you can prepare at your own convenience. Again, we are 

flexible and all your choices can be discussed prior to your scheduling dates. 


